
HAVE YOU GOT A...
TWO PORTION COQ AU VIN

Batch: 000105A (BB:06/06/2024)

Issued: 07/11/23 Display until: 06/12/23

A few of these meals were sent out with an incorrect label on 
the back, which lists the ingredients and allergens for our Chilli 
con Carne. There are, therefore, undeclared Sulphite and Gluten 
allergens in this dish.

Please do not eat if you have an allergy or intolerance to 
Sulphite or Gluten.

Otherwise, the Coq au Vin is perfectly fine (you’ll find cooking 
instructions on the COOK website). We’re very sorry for the 
inconvenience caused by this labelling mishap, and we’re happy to 
arrange a full refund and answer any questions. 
Call us on 01732 759010 or send an email to; 
edwardanddale@cookfood.net
Apologies again, COOK
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